
 

 

 

 

The 4 C’s 

Care / Compassion / Cooperation / Communication 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

The 4 C’s of our school are derived from the mission statement and 
form the basis of our understanding of how we relate to one another. In 
turn, the 4 C’s form the basis of expectations for our students 
behaviour at Corpus Christi. Over the past 2 months all stakeholders; 
students, staff and parents have been surveyed to further develop an 
understanding of what these elements mean at school. 
 

As a result, we have developed supporting statements for the 4 C’s so 
that the students are able to be reminded constantly about how they 
are relevant to their everyday living at school. The 4 C’s and the 
supporting elements will be displayed in all rooms throughout the 
school and playground. A copy of this display will also be sent home to 
all families next week so that you are fully informed of the values that 
underlie our relationship and behaviour expectations. 
 

We look forward to the 4 C’s and the supporting elements being part of 
our ongoing conversation regarding the pastoral care of our students. 
 

Yours in education, 
 

 
Paul Devlin 
Principal 

Term 4       Week 2       25 October 2018 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

TERM 4 - Week 3 

Tues 
30th 

•Open School 2:30pm-
3:30pm 

Fri 
2nd 
Nov 

 

•School Banking 

•Kinder Gymnastics 

•PRG Zooper Dooper 
Day 

•Bandanna Day 

Week 4 

Mon 
5th 

•School Assembly 

2:10pm-3:00pm 

Wed 
7th 

•Basketball Gala Day - 
Stages 2 & 3 

Fri 
9th 

•School Banking 

•Award Stamping 

•Kinder Gymnastics 

•PRG Zooper Dooper 

Day 

SPRING FAIR 

Our Annual Spring Fair will be held this Saturday and a flyer promoting this event has gone home 
today. Come along, support the school and enjoy our community. 
 

OPEN SCHOOL - NEXT TUESDAY  2.30PM - 3.30PM  

(LAST ONE FOR THE YEAR!!!) 

Open School will take place again next Tuesday at Corpus Christi. Open School is an opportunity 
to visit the learning space of your child and see the great learning they are experiencing. Come 
along as we have many things to celebrate. 

 

     PARENT SURVEY 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Last week you would have received an email from research company JWS Research asking you to complete a 
short survey about the reasons for sending your child to a Catholic school. Thank you to those who have responded 
to this. There has been a good response rate so far but we are hopeful of getting as many replies as possible. 
 

If you haven't already done so, could you please click on the link in your email and complete the survey. It will take 
only about 15 minutes to do. The closing date for the survey is 26 October. 
 

If you did not receive an email inviting you to participate in the survey, please email Jacqui Lowe from JWS 
Research at jlouw@jwsresearch.com. 
 

Thank you for your support of this important project. 
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RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Faith Formation 

Gospel 
Mk 10:46-52          Jesus gives sight to Bartimaeus. 
 
A beginning point for discussion of this week's Gospel with children: 
The blind man believed that Jesus could help him but people told the man to be quiet. Why do you think these 
people told the man to stop calling out? 
Why didn’t this stop the man from continuing? 
Why did Jesus reply to him? 
What did the man do after he had been cured? 
How does Jesus listen to our prayers? 

Catholic Culture 
 

Remembrance Day 2018 
This year we have set up a Remembrance Day display to commemorate the 100 year 
anniversary of Armistice. This display is being viewed by the children but is also 
available for the parents to view tomorrow morning (Friday 26th October) on Tuesday 
afternoon for the open classrooms through to 4pm, as well as Wednesday and 

Thursday morning before school and Thursday afternoon till 4pm. Please come along we have some very 
interesting and precious items that I am sure would be of interest. 
 
Understanding Faith Online Resource 
We are able to use an online resource to support our religious education. Why not check it out for yourselves. 
understandingfaith.edu.au 
user : ceo.parra.6735 
password : ceo.parra.2018 

 

Social Justice 
 

 

We have supported Penrith Community Kitchen in previous years and they are 
very excited about our participation again. In preparation for their Christmas 
collection, they have asked for donations of toiletries for both men and women 
who are in need. We would appreciate donations of new items such as 
deodorants, toothbrushes, toothpaste, shampoo, soap, wipes, hairbrushes etc. 
The children in the Liturgy Team will help to promote and collect these items, so 

your support in sending in these items with your children to their class would be fantastic. There are many people in 
our local area that would benefit greatly from these donations. Next week is our last week for collections so please 
bring in an item of your choice. 
 

CATHOLIC MISSION FUNDRAISER 
CRAZY SOCK DAY    FRIDAY 26th  OCTOBER 

Don’t forget to wear your school uniform but have crazy socks for the day. 
Bring a gold coin donation for Catholic Mission. 

 
BANDANNA DAY 
CANTEEN FUNDRAISER FOR KIDS WITH CANCER 
FRIDAY 2ND NOVEMBER 

We will be selling bandannas at the gate during Week 3 (29th Oct – 2nd Nov). Bandannas can 
be worn on the Friday with school uniforms. Bandannas are $5 each. 

 
 
Have a peaceful week, 
 

 
Sharon Shahoud 
Religious Education Coordinator  
 

© Creative Ministry Resources Pty Ltd 

http://understandingfaith.edu.au/
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PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL AWARDS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MERIT AWARDS – Students who show care for others 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thomas Baker - 1B 

Coby Newman - 1E 

Makayla Byrnes - 2E 

Bridget Grant - 2E 

Jax Pollard - 2E 

Ethan Brischetto - 4B 

PRINCIPAL 

AWARD 

 Georgia Shepherd - KB 

Elijah Vella - KB 

Jasper Stacey - KE 

Alison Tjahjadi- KE 

Manuella Camilleri-Gabutto - KG 

Chris Gerges - KG 

Daniel Dries - 1B 

Eva Samoluk - 1B 

Lana Harvey - 1E 

Lachlan Ives - 1E 

Louisa Baird - 1G 

Nicholas Elks - 1G 

Chase Hackett - 2B 

Lola Reid - 2B 

Bailey Cochran - 2E 

Savannah Saliba - 2E 

Oliver Davidson - 2G 

Savannah Galea - 2G 

Alexander Goh - 3B 

Kaden Mazurek - 3B 

Mya Tagle - 3E 

Olivia Phelps - 3G 

Mackenzie White - 3G 

Braxton Abnett - 4B 

Mario Hazeem - 4B 

Christian McCann - 4E 

Sienna Smith - 4E 

 

Ivy Cedeno - 4G 

Gareth Cochran - 4G 

Charlotte Wilson - 5B 

Jakub Wos - 5B 

Shiloh Dpenha - 5E 

Chelsea Shanahan - 5E 

Kayla Buhagiar - 5G 

Austin Tunaley - 5G 

Douglas McAlpine - 6B 

Faith Ryan - 6B 

Summer Chahoud - 6E 

David Debrincat - 6G 

Remi Thompson - 6G 

MERIT 

AWARD 

Beau Catania - 2B 

Joshua Sworo - 2B 

Olivia Junge - 3E 

 

Kaitlyn Dilley - 4E 

Jake Xiberras - 4E 

Ethan Junge - 6E 
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ICAS-MATHEMATICS AWARDS 

Congratulations to all of our students who entered the ICAS Mathematics competition. All 
of the participants have received awards and the following students were presented high 
achievement awards at assembly on Monday. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPORTS NEWS 

 
 

REPRESENTATIVE SPORT 
Congratulations to Jack Attard, who’s Oz Tag team, the West Sydney Tigers, came 
away National Champions  when they played in Coffs Harbour on the weekend. They 
were undefeated on the day and have been National Champions for 4 years in a row! 
What an amazing achievement! We are so proud of you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Merit 

Abbe May - Yr 6 

Benjamin McWilliams - Yr 4 

Savannah Galea - Yr 2 

Ayla Ogden - Yr 2 

Annika Sharma - Yr 2 

 

 

Credit 

Aditi Kumar - Yr 6 

Adrian Salazar - Yr 6 

Kaitlyn Grima - Yr 5 

Joshua King - Yr 5 

Benjamin Camilleri - Yr 4 

Abie Edosowman - Yr 3 

Alexander Goh - Yr 3 

Marla Goh - Yr 3 

Ysabelle Hervas - Yr 3 

Liam McWilliams - Yr 3 

Lisa Nakao - Yr 3 

Madison Butcher - Yr 2 

High Distinction 

Isaac Carroll - Yr 4 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI 2018 CHESS TEAMS 

 

Congratulations to the following students who represented our school with pride and dedication, 
 

Corpus Christi A Team: Isaac Carroll, Alicia Xiberras, Callum O’Connor, Daniel Sprycha and  

     Brayden Hoath 
 

Corpus Christi B Team: Benjamin McWilliams, Christian McCann.  

                                      Jai Johnstone and Flynn Murray, 
 

We look forward to the 2019 competition. 
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SPORTS NEWS (Continued) 

 

GOOD LUCK - NSW PSSA ATHLETICS 

 
Good Luck to Jack Attard & Sophie Vella who will compete in the NSW PSSA 
Athletics on Wednesday 31st October. May you run your best and throw your 
best! The Corpus Christi community are very proud of the both of you for 
reaching this far in your nominated event! Well done! 
 

 

BASKETBALL GALA DAY 

The Basketball Gala is Wednesday 7th November. The teams have been selected and notes have 
been sent home. Permission slips and money are due at your earliest convenience. If your child is 
unable to attend the Gala Day please let Mrs McGrath know as soon as possible. We need a 
Team Manager for the Stage 2 girls team, the Stage 2 boys team and the Year 5 girls team and 6 
Umpires on the day so if you are able to assist please let Mrs McGrath know via the permission 
slip on the note or via the school office.   
 

Training Days 
Monday                     Lunch Stage 2 Boys & Girls        Mrs Woodhead & Mrs Moore 
Tuesday                    Lunch Year 5 Boys & Girls          Miss Davis 
Wednesday               Lunch Year 6 Boys & Girls          Mrs McGrath 
 
Please bring appropriate footwear if necessary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Melissa McGrath 
PE Teacher & Sports Coordinator 
 
 

UPCOMING SPORTING EVENTS 

TERM 4 

31/10 NSW PSSA Athletics  

7/11 Basketball Gala Day 

TERM 1 2019 

6/2 Twilight Swimming Carnival 

 
KINDERGARTEN 2019 - TRANSITION PROGRAM 

 

 

Monday 12/11/18   9:15am-10:45am OR 11:45am-1:15pm  
 

Wednesday 21/11/18 9:15am-10:45am (All Kindy 2019 students) 

BOOK CLUB REMINDER 

Book Club (Issue 7) orders CLOSE on Wednesday, 31st October. 

All orders are to be made online.  Please do not send any orders or 

money to school. 
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 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY/SUNDAY 

 
 

Week 
5 
 

 

12th 

•Kindy 2019 Small 

Group Transition 
9:15am-10:45am 

•Kindy 2019 Small 

Group Transition 
11:45am-1:15pm 

13th 

 
14th 

 
15th 

•Yr 4E CARES 

Excursion 

16th 

•School Banking 

•Kinder Gymnastics 

•PRG Zooper 

Dooper Day 
 

17th/18th 

 
Sunday,18th 

•Father Chris 

Installed as Parish 
Priest Mass 9:30am 

 
Week 

6 
 

19th 

•Yrs3-6 Gymnastics 

•School Assembly 

2:10pm-3:00pm 

•PRC Meeting 

7:00pm-8:30pm St 
Luke’s Catholic 
College, Marsden 
Park 

20th 

•Yr5 Be a Xavier 

Student for a day 
excursion 

21st 

•Yr 4B CARES 

Excursion 

•Kindy 2019 

Transition (All 2019 
Kindy Students) 
9:15am-10:45am 

22nd 

•Yr 4G CARES 

Excursion 

23rd 

•Award Stamping 

•School Banking 

•Kinder Gymnastics 

•PRG Spider Day 

 

24th/25th 

 

Term 4 Reminders 

Oz Fashions Uniform Shop 

*  Online ordering system via the QKR app. 

*  Delivery to school every Wednesday. 

Orders must be placed by 4pm Tuesday for 

delivery on Wednesday. 

*  No refunds. Exchanges accepted on 

merchandise returned in original condition. 

Please email all exchanges to elle@ozfashions.com.au. 

All inquiries please contact Elle 

elle@ozfashions.com.au or 0421 216 414.  
 

NOTE: Try on samples will be at the school for your 

convenience.  Please try on the uniforms to ascertain 

the correct size before ordering to avoid 

disappointment and confusion.  These samples will 

be available Monday and Wednesday mornings and 

afternoons between the hours of 8:30 to 9:00am and 

3:05 to 3:30pm for Term 4 2018.  Please come to the 

office with your child if you need to try uniforms on. 

 

 

 

• Student Leadership Team 2019 

• Chancery Office - Letter of Apology 

• Year 4 - Sports Uniform Term 4 

NOTES DISTRIBUTED 


